
Good morning, 
 
I write to provide written testimony in support of HB4140. I am a survivor of traumatic brain injury and I 
know this bill will help improve our infrastructure in Oregon to better serve children and families. 
 
This bill will help schools to be more prepared and understand how to make accommodations for those 
who have suffered a brain injury. More than anything, I know this will be able to improve outcomes 
Oregon's children so they can get back to school with the support they need for long-term success.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
--  
Jay Housgard 
Pronouns: he/him/his 
(971) 400-7714 
jay.housgard@gmail.com 
 

Every moment is an organizing opportunity, every person a potential activist, every minute a 

chance to change the world. ~ Dolores Huerta 
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